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Pauila Renken

From: Bonnie Mayes [bm9736@sbcglobal net}
Sent:  Wednesday, December 07, 2005 7:34 PM
To: Paula Renken

Subject: Re: Improvements at BISD Track field

I have the pipe in and waiting to start the project 1 wll have the water pipe in before May 06, I do not
have sewer pipe I will work on sewer pipe, get bids, see if the city can afford the sewer pipe and will
let you know as soon as possible. T will not know about the sewer until after the first of the year.

T will schedule laying water pipes in January '06. Twill let you know in January about the sewer pipe
Thank you Bonnie Mayes, City Secretary

Paula Renken <paulari@brackett. k12.tx. us> wrote:

Bonnie,

The board is planning on moving forward with renovations to the track field. We will not start unfil track is
- over for this year; probably May 08. Two issues | need some information on:

1. Will the new water line be in place by May 067

2. Are city sewer services available or will they be available by May 06?

The board is meeting on the 12" . [f we can finalize details, we should be able to go out for bids ASAP.
Thanks for your help.

pr

12/8/2005




